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PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Red Bluff Union Elementary School District is holding a Public Hearing 

regarding the determination as to whether each pupil in each school in 

the District has, or will have prior to the end of the fiscal year, sufficient 

textbooks or instructional materials, or both, in each subject that is 

consistent with the content and cycles of the curriculum framework 

adopted by the State Board.  The Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, 

September 10, 2024 at 5:30 p.m. at the District Office, 1755 Airport 

Boulevard, Red Bluff. 
 

Copies of the document will be available to the public from 8:00 a.m. to 

5:00 p.m. beginning on Friday September 6, 2024 at the District Office. 
 

Posted:  August 30, 2024 
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